Nick Gibb MP
Minister of State for School Reform

Sanctuary Buildings 20 Great Smith Street Westminster London SW1P 3BT
tel: 0370 000 2288 www.education.gov.uk/help/contactus

Ms Elizabeth Kitcatt
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4_ March 2015

Dear Ms Kitcatt,

| am writing to convey my warmest congratulations to your school for its
excellent English Baccalaureate performance in 2014.

The percentage of your pupils attaining the baccalaureate shows that your
school is one of the top 100 non-selective state funded schools in England
based upon achievement in these core academic subjects.

These subjects reflect the knowledge and skills young people need to
progress to further study or to rewarding employment.

| would like to congratulate your staff, governors and pupils for all their hard
work and to thank you personally for your leadership in continuing the drive
towards ever higher academic standards.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Gibb MP




